CENTRAL LABOR COUNCIL
FRESNO MADERA TULARE - KINGS COUNTIES

AFL-CIO

Serving Fresno, Madera, Tulare, and Kings Counties

Heyward R. Donigan, CEO
Rite Aid

30 Hunter Lane

Camp Hill, PA 17011

Dear Ms. Donigan:

The Fresno-Madera-Tulare-Kings counties, Central Labor Council is aware that Rite Aid
is proposing to eliminate benefits for retired and part-time workers in Northern
California.

Let this letter serve as a notice that, should a labor dispute occur, we will use all of our
resources to make sure that the 53 labor unions and 50,000 members they represent
will honoring the picket line and boycotting all Rite Aid stores. Additionally, we will ask
our members to permanently move their prescriptions to another Union pharmacy.

Our Labor Council is also prepared to join the picket lines in our jurisdiction as well as
contact the media and the general public about your negotiation practices.

Rite Aid’s proposals in bargaining will have far—reachmg consequences We urge you to
bargain in good faith with Rite Aid employees and their Union.

Sincerely,

T

Dillon Savory :
Executive Director
Fresno-Madera-Tulare-Kings
Central Labor Council
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